
Tuesday September 24, 2019 
 

ASNIC Board Meeting  
 

Call to Order at 12:01p.m. 
 
Roll Call  
President Paul McLeod  
Vice President Kai Sedlmayer-Nardi 
Senators: Brynna Sumey, Eryn Pierce, Nicolas Espinoza, Abbey Rode  
Pending: Hayden Blanks, Jestine Lackner, Kenny Gedde 
 
Amendments to Agenda - None  
 
Minutes: April 23, 2019 Board Meeting – 





Anti-Vaping/Smoking campaign to highlight vaping issues. Meeting with Time Gerlitz to 
gather information about previous anti-smoking campaign 
Question: Are you trying to change the existing policy? 
Answer: Hayden - Definitely, at least trying to make vaping or smoking on campus a 
fineable offense. 
Answer: Paul – Currently we have a guideline in place. Last spring we tried to strengthen 
the policy but it was shut down in the college senate. 

 
 Senator Jestine Lackner 

Project: 
I am working on incorporating more art on campus. Dodi suggested a mural behind the 
ping pong table downstairs in the open area and I thought that was a great idea. 
Question: Eryn - Maybe there could be an art contest to determine the mural style/theme? 
Question: Tatum - Would the contest be during the school year or during break? 
Answer: During the school year. 

 
 Senator Ken Gedde 

No Report 
 
 Senator Nicolas Espinoza 

Project: 
Met with Chelsie Shackelford and Tom Greene, both from Communications and 
Marketing, as well as Kyle and Dodi from ASNIC, on 9/5/2019. Discussed the potential 
and real possibility of reviving a student-focused newsletter on campus. A few hurdles 



Committee Report: Intra Club Council held one meeting on September 3rd, which served 
as a training for Cardinal Life and setting up clubs for success. The next ICC meeting 
will be on October 1st. The Diversity Council will have meet later this week on 
Thursday, and the Judicial Council plans to only take action when needed. At this time, 
there is no reason for the council to act. 

Project Updates: The club fair was on September 12, and over half of the clubs were 
present. The club fair was a way for clubs to try to recruit new members and expand their 
presence on campus. In addition to this, I’ve been working with prospective clubs to 
review their constitutions and prepare them to present at the next ICC meeting. Currently, 
I’m working on finding ways to improve the ASNIC tabling supplies, a set tabling 
schedule, and a guide for conversation topics at the tables as well as devising how-to’s 
for existing and prospective clubs to help them maintain their presence on campus and 
recruit members by having one on one conversations with club leaders and holding an 
open discussion at the next ICC meeting. I also plan on putting together a 
survey/comment card system for tabling’s to find out what the student body wants 
student government to do for them. 

 President Paul McLeod 
C-n.1 h2 


